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COUNCIL – 22 JANUARY 2025 
PUBLIC QUESTIONS 

 
QUESTION 

 

Public Question submitted by Andrew Dennis for response by the Cabinet Member for 
Regeneration and Housing (Cllr Nigel Cooke):- 
 
“What decision-making processes led to SBC’s supporting the successful Garden 
Village bid at Wynyard Park, SBC’s role in the delivering that bid and co-ordinating the 
Wynyard Masterplan delivery.” 
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QUESTION 
 

 
Public Question submitted by Tony Maxwell for response by the Cabinet Member for 
Regeneration and Housing (Cllr Nigel Cooke):- 
 
“In July 2023, Cllr Riordan met with the council's monitoring officer to discuss planning 
service failures. An Inquiry was agreed. What was the brief and outcome of that 
Inquiry?” 
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QUESTION 
 

 
Public Question submitted by Ryan Davis for response by the Cabinet Member for 
Children and Young People (Cllr Lisa Evans):- 
 
“As a care-experienced individual, can you confirm that every elected member fully 
understands their role as a corporate parent and is truly committed to going above and 
beyond for children in care?” 
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QUESTION 
 

Public Question submitted by Ryan Davis for response by the Cabinet Member for 
Children and Young People (Cllr Lisa Evans):- 
 
“The council has made progress for care leavers recently, What’s next to transform 
services, cut NEET stats, and ensure every care-experienced young person thrives and 
are fully support?” 
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QUESTION 
 

Public Question submitted by Nathan Sizer for response by the Cabinet Member for 
Access, Communities and Community Safety (Cllr Norma Stephenson):- 
 
“What is being done about all the fly tipping that’s happening in the back alleys of 
Newtown.? I’m constantly reporting it, surely it would be cheaper in the long run to 
invest and have cameras installed to catch the culprits and start issuing fines. People 
round here are sick of it and it’s attracting vermin such as rats as well as making the 
town look filthy and run down?” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


